
Mr. 
Arivaldo Silveira Fontes 
Av. Nilo Pecanha 50 - 29. Andar 

Rio de Janeriro - RJ 

20th November 1984 

Dear Mister General Director 

I thank you for your letter of October 25th, and I confirm 
wi~h pleasure the paymentso~ SFr. 7'330.20 as annual con­
stribut1on for the year 1984. 

By this opportunity tiwo ld lite to nclose a copy of my 
invoice dit0Khdf0eb99.9.1983 for the participation during 
the member committee for the enterirg of Brasil. 

It might be possible that you have never received this 
i u~ ee of the amount of SFr. 10'304.--. Thats the reason 
why in the future you will be receiving all the mail at 
your &dress. 

I take 6~e opportunity to thank you and your organisation 
for the kind invitation of our presideat to the competition 
of the South American eountries. 

Wishing you all the best I remain 

Yours faithfully 

Damie 1 Som.ner 
Secretary-General 




